
In Memory of Ms Shelia Iu Former President of Hong Kong Nurses 

Association (now renamed College of Nursing Hong Kong) (1968-1981) 

 

 

 

The College of Nursing Hong Kong expresses deep sadness over the passing of Ms Shelia Iu. 

She was a respectable nurse leader and One of the founders of Hong Kong Nurses Association 

(now renamed College of Nursing Hong Kong).  She was the President of Association from 1968-

1981. She was devoted to training of nurses and development of nursing  in Hong Kong and 

Chinese Mainland. More than 8,000 nurses had benefited from her effort and commitment.  

  

Funeral service will take place on June 1, 2020 starting at 16:00 at G/F, Global Funeral Parlour, 6 

Cheong Hang Road, Hung Hom, Kowloon, Hong Kong. 

  

We extended our heartfelt condolences to Ms Iu’s family 

  

With deepest condolences 

The College of Nursing Hong Kong 

  

In Memory of 

Ms Shelia Iu 

Former President of  

Hong Kong Nurses Association (now renamed 

College of Nursing Hong Kong)  

(1922-2020) 



 

懷念姚瑞棠女士  前香港护士会（現稱香港护理学院）会长(1968-1981) 

 

懿範垂型 母儀千古 

 

姚瑞棠女士因病于 2020年 5月 17日上午在香港辞世。香港护理学院同仁深表哀悼。 

姚瑞棠女士畢生致力護理专业培训和发展。香港护士会（現稱香港护理学院）的创始人之

一及會長(1968-1981)。 

 

姚瑞棠女士殡礼定于 2020年 6月 1日下午四时在紅磡暢行道 6號 寰宇殡仪馆地下怀宇

堂设灵。 

 

6月 2日上午十时大殓后随即出殡往钻石山火葬场火化。 

 

香港护理学院謹此向姚女士家人致以深切慰問 

懷念姚瑞棠女士 

香港护理学院前任会长 

(1922-2020) 


